
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES

STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor

714/744 P STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814

February 8, 1983

To: All County Welfare Directors Letter 83-13

MEDI-CAL CASE FILE RETENTION FOR DISABLED MEDICALLY NEEDY (MN) AND MEDICALLY
INDIGENT (MI) ADULT BENEFICIARIES (REFERENCE: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 
LETTER NO. 81-20 ATTACHED)

This letter will provide you with further instructions regarding the retention
of case files for MFBU’s containing either Disabled MN or MI Adult beneficiaries
referred to in the above referenced All County Letter.

Federal Health Care Financing Administration (HCFA) has advised the Department
that counties must continue to retain these case files pending complete federal
review. Counties will be notified as soon as the federal audit is completed 
and the special retention is no longer necessary.

If you have questions, please contact Catherine Buber-Ghatten at (916) 445-1797.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Madalyn M. Martinez, Chief
Eligibility Branch

Attachment

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants




